DPW Committee Meeting

Tuesday, January 24, 2017

4:00pm @ Wastewater Treatment Plant

Attendance: Councilman Williams, Councilwoman Szukala, Randy Woodbury, Sean Raynor, Bob Bankoski, Rich Halas, Gabe, Councilman Gonzales and Councilman Bamonto.

Director Report

Streets/Parks/Recreation/ Water Maintenance:

- Water main breaks- needing to use correlator out of NJ which detects where leaks are
- Rec center is open; fixing holes in the walls and painting maroon and white on floors
- Viacon truck was in the 4th Ward
- Operator trainees -periodic training at Buff State

Water Filtration/Wastewater Treatment:

Meeting with Wendel Engineers on design of bar screen

Cost Saving Ideas

Solar Update- Randy Woodbury

Wex Fuel Card- first bill in; looking at cost of removing fuel tanks.

Energy Audit- still at Troy Banks

Regionalism Efforts-Howard Street Bridge will be repaired; State DOT, County, and City workers working together should be done in 2017; \$750,000 from State Bridge NY

Council Questions

Recycling Schedule- \$1,000 for electronic version in English and Spanish. Monthly bulk pick up instead of dropping off at City Barns.

Contractor Brush- gate getting closed at 3:30 pm Monday- Saturday. Need to change the price of contractor fee to \$300 one sticker \$150 each additional.

Motion to Adjourn made by Councilman Gonzales 2nd by Councilwoman Szukala